
 

 

 

 
5JST - Mrs. Swan-Thompson 

 
 

Monday, 14th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We were expecting Mrs. Swan-Thompson to return from maternity leave to teach 5JST 
after half term. However, Mrs. Swan-Thompson has received a serious knee injury which 
now makes her unable to return to work until after Christmas at the earliest. In the 
meantime, I am pleased to announce that Miss Barnett will continue to teach 5JST. 
 
I am sure you will be joining me in wishing Mrs Swan-Thompson all the best and a 
speedy recovery. 
 
Once we have any further news, we will let you know. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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